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Scout Group carols at The Old Downs Residential Care Home

On Tuesday 5 December we had a lovely visit from a local Scout Group here at The Old Downs Residential Care Home. 

Our residents really enjoyed seeing the children and loved singing Christmas Carols with them by our Christmas, which was a real

festive treat!

Thank you to all the children and Scout leaders who made it so special – a merry Christmas to them all!

 

 


